
 
 
  
 
 
8 December 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Ref: Family feedback 
 
It is very important to us that we hear from you about your experience of being the family of 
a child in our school. It is through gaining your insights that we are able to make changes 
that serve to help our families further.  
 
Following the previous family voice surveys, we have made several changes which include, 
but are not limited to: 
 

- Leading a residential trip 
- Sharing more information about accredited learning 
- Introducing weekly stay and play sessions 
- Providing more reporting on academic progress 
- Offering more family information sessions 
- Restarting our summer and Christmas Fairs, following COVID 
- Reverting back to a 9am – 3pm school day 
- Offering KS3 and 4 music tuition 

 
As we are always looking for new ways to best serve our community, I would be most 
grateful if you could take a few moments to share your views by completing this survey: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Familyvoice/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Emily Tobin 
 

 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Familyvoice/

